
Headmistress’s Update 28 January 2022  

Dear Parents  

   

It was wonderful to see so many of our KGS Pre-School parents attending our Virtual Open Evening 

for Reception Class 2022 on Wednesday evening.  I do hope the event proved informative for you. 

Many of you have already signed your child up for a Taster Day on Thursday 24 or Friday 25 

February, but please do click on the following link if you have not yet booked your child in for one of 

these sessions: https://kirkhamgrammar.simplybook.it/v2/#book. We look forward to welcoming your 

child to our Reception Class (I1) on these dates.  

   

For all parents from Pre-School to J4, please see the email sent out today which contains a short 

update from me; the video is 2 minutes and 50 seconds in length.  

     

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.  

   

Best wishes.  

   

Mrs O'Donoghue   

Headmistress  

 

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=sendgrid.net&u=aHR0cHM6Ly91OTM5NjI4MS5jdC5zZW5kZ3JpZC5uZXQvbHMvY2xpY2s_dXBuPUhkUTduRHpGSjhvNEtvMHNjbjlwTTVVd3JFLTJCNHNpOHFHVFRXc2JlM3JTYUMxbGR1UC0yRndXMjNxRVd1ODVVVVRxb3ZKbHpRNERYVWthOE5WM0ltQWlJUS0zRC0zRHRGQkpfZnFqbkxwdVIzbmlDV2ZsUGxQLTJGcnNyaGdhaXZpTDlFTmtxVHJqcTJIbkpHdmt4V2JDYk1kZTZUeFlJNTNDcWV6aERMS0IxNFJmZUFZU3VjclhPUjc1aUlvZnAtMkJNSGc1NmtCcFIwZ3l3MDJKLTJGSUYtMkIxYlYwWnJkNWp3NjRHSE56UFVuTU1OdGZLS3EtMkJsQk9CcnlvSHdIbVIwcFllZnVlQUJ0eFpGYWQxQ1duYTdPTU5uZDZITURORXdid3hHT3c1djh6NU53MFZDdzFMLTJGdVVFY2pzOUttWXNLRi0yQkJrY2dDaEdyRWRzWjkxc25JLTNE&i=NjA1NDg4ZmQ4ZjBkNWUwZTc3ZDY5MTBl&t=WlVPaENaZUY3bEdKWHRKajRYeVRvditiQ01TK3grMDY1VHlPR29UeGVKaz0=&h=51e44b6f502e43ceb673574f10b79df4

